
Monday 16 June 2025 
Dear Parents and Community Members  
Tena Koutou 

 School Values: Respect—Kia U, Resilience—Kia 
Manawanui, Responsibility—Kia Mau 

 Welcome to Damian our new student in Piwakawaka.  We 
hope your experiences with the school will be happy and 
positive. 

 Good Luck to all students who are taking part in the 
Year 5—8 School Speech evening tonight.  Starting 
at 5.30p.m.  Two students will be selected to take part in 
the Franklin events next week.  

  Life Education Caravan—Our Yr 0—4s enjoyed and 
learnt a lot about food and nutrition during the week.  We 
hope they shared their learning with those at home.  
Thanks to the Board for funding these lessons. 

 Year 7 & 8 Y Sports Camp at Camp Adair—Our Yr 7 & 
8s had a great week at Camp Adair competing against other 
local schools in a range of sports.  Lots of medals were won 
during the week.  A huge thank you to Mrs Goldsack and 
Mrs Wilson for their organisation and running of this event 
and to Camp Adair instructors for running the sports.  
Thanks also to the following adults who attended over 
night: Mrs Thompson, Mr Brake, Mr McDowell, Mr Morris, 
Mr Lovatt, Mrs Kikkert.  A special thanks to Ms Fleming for 
her daily work in the kitchen.  Thanks also to other parents 
who came out during the week to support students.  (See 
photos next page.)  Well done also to students for 
performing our school haka for the first time. 

 Matariki Celebrations—There will be a focus this week 
in classes on a range of Matariki 
activities.  This Thursday 19 
June we will hold our annual 
cultural lunch.  This year we will 
include cultural dress to the day.  
Students may wear dress that 
pertains to their cultural group 
or normal school uniform.  (This 
is not a casual dress day.)  Our lunch will start with 
performances from our Kapa Haka groups at 12.15 
followed by the shared lunch.  Please send along a plate of 
food from your culture or a family favourite to share.  A 
paper or plastic plate and a fork is also needed for each 
child to put their food on.  It would be great if parents and 
whanau can attend.  All are welcome! 

 School Closed this Friday to observe Matariki.  Have a 
lovely long weekend everyone. 

 Individual Reports—These will be coming home next 
week. 

 Change of Address—please ensure that if you have 
changed your address recently that the office has been 
advised for the forthcoming School Board election. 

 
 

 Students who were awarded certificates at their team 
assemblies last week. 

 Yr 7 & 8 Students who received medals at the Y Camp. 

 Lucia in Kakapo on gaining a bronze medal and highly 
commended medal at the MSOM competitions recently. 

 

 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.  

www.buckland.school.nz Week 8 Term 2 

 Mon—Thurs—Matariki week activities 

 Mon 16 June—School Speech evening starting at 
5.30 p.m. in the school hall 

 Tues 17 June—Breakfast Club 

 Wed 18 June—Launchpad & Values lessons 

 Wed 18 June—Board Meeting 6p.m. All Welcome 

 Thurs 19 June—Jump Jam / Fitness 

 Thurs 19 June—Cultural Lunch Day–see information 
earlier 

 Thurs 19 June—No Sushi lunches today. 

 Fri 20 June—School Closed to celebrate Matariki 

 Tues 24 June & Fri 27 June—Breakfast Club 

 Tues 24 June—Franklin Yr 7 & 8 Speech evening 

 Wed 25 June—Launchpad & Values lessons 

 Wed 25 June—Franklin Yr 6 & below Speech even-
ing 

 Thurs 26 June—Jump Jam / Fitness 

 Thurs 26 June—Ruru Poetry performances 

 Fri 27 June—Titipounamu Poetry performances 

 Fri 27 June—School Council Casual Dress Day for 
SPCA. 

 Fri 27 June—Final day of Term 2.  School closes at 
                               the normal time. 



Wanted for Ag Day Stall 
 

Good condition washed stuffed toys 

 
Please drop to the office  

or contact Lauren 027 4273197 
or Steph 021 845 631 

 

Thanks! 

BOOKS, GAMES, PUZZLES WANTED! 
 
We need GOOD QUALITY books (kids, adult, fiction & 
non-fiction) & games (board games/family games) to 

sell at the  
Ag Day book stall. 

 
From the start of term 3, please feel free to drop at 
the School office or message Louise 021 1147 133 to 

sort a collection point. 
Please NO books with missing pages. 



Seasons For Growth is a grief, loss and change Programme for children 6-12yrs dealing with changes and challenges in their lives e.g. 
separation, death, or other family changes.  Our Afterschool Programme starts next term on Thursdays 4-5pm, is held in Pukekohe and 
runs once a week for 8 weeks. An optional Parent Programme also runs at the same time.  For enquiries or enrolments please phone/text 
Marisa Mencarelli-Skilton on 021 142 5812, office (09) 238 7228, or email seasonsfranklin@xtra.co.nz. For more info please go to 
www.pukekohecommunityaction.co.nz/seasons 

Free Lambs for Agricultural Day 

Suffolk cross lambs—ewes and rams 

Available from mid July 

Bookings being taken now 

Phone James 021 343 507 

mailto:seasonsfranklin@xtra.co.nz
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.pukekohecommunityaction.co.nz_seasons&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=g5eLAulYa0foBtC8Hnnp543OXdkDr8EGYqi4bqGOcJc&m=-ktlR1fsLQByI4MvutHnPbnG7bShwwUC97WQkAARv2YmTvatcU-S9JfOxsygoJ

